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Portsmouth HealthCare 
NHS Trust 

<<Title>><<FirstName>><<LastName>> 

<<Address 1 >> 

<<Address2>> 

<<State>> 
<<PostalCode>> 

Fareham and Gosport Divisional Office 

’The Potteries’ 

St Christopher’s Hospital 

52 Wickham Road 

Fareham 

Hants 

PO16 7JD 

Tel01329 822269 

Fax 01329 822094 

30th July 2001 

Our Ref: FC/LD 

Dear <<Title>><<LastName>> 

Re: Sultan Ward Bed Fund/Casualty payment - Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

As you are aware, the Casualty Service at Gosport ceased on 1st August 2000. However, 

payments to GPs for this service were not at that time dis-aggregated from the bed fund 

payments. I am now proposing to correct this oversight and the purpose of this letter is to 

provide you with notification that the minor injury element of the monthly payment to you will 

cease as of 1st November 2001. 

I believe that this was discussed recently at a meeting of the Gosport GP Group. 

Please let me know if you require any further information. 

Yours sincerely 

Fiona Cameron 
Divisional General Manager 
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